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Given the importance of industry members to the Society, the Committee on Technician Affairs (CTA) has worked to become more closely aligned with industry programs. At this meeting, CTA co-sponsored a symposium with The Division of Industrial and Engineering Chemistry (I&EC) and The Society Committee on Education (SOCED), a Presidential event, entitled “New Reality of the Chemical Enterprise: Traditional & Nontraditional Career Paths.” In addition, CTA members were invited to attend the Corporation Associates luncheon at this meeting, providing an opportunity for the two groups to network.  

CTA honored the 27th recipient of the National Chemical Technician Award at a luncheon at this meeting. This award was established to recognize the outstanding career achievements of exceptional technicians, who have significantly contributed to the field through their technical achievements, leadership and mentoring, publications, presentations, patents, quality and safety practices, and professional and community activities. The luncheon was well attended.
CTA partnered with the Younger Chemists’ Committee to provide a travel award to a younger chemical technician interested in attending the ACS Leadership Institute.  CTA will increase its commitment to include two awardees for the coming year as part of its effort to develop new younger leaders in the chemical technician community.  
Kara Allen, Chair, Committee on Technician Affairs.
